
info@stubbosolar.com.au

If you would like to be considered for
opportunities on the Stubbo Solar
project please contact:  

           STSPCommunity@pcl.com

www.stubbosolar.com.au 1800 434 062

Employing local

Follow us on Facebook
facebook.com/StubboSolar

A Social Investment Program (SIP) has been established for
the duration of construction of the Stubbo Solar project to
support the Gulgong community. 

Funding is available to not-for-profit organisations in
Gulgong for projects, events or facility upgrades.

We have been proud to sponsor recent events such as the
Henry Lawson Heritage Festival, the Gulgong Eisteddfod,
Watershed Landcare’s Green Day, and the Gulgong Arts
Council.

If you, or someone you know, are part of a not-for-profit
organisation and would like to apply for funding under the
Stubbo Solar SIP, please contact the Community
Engagement team at info@stubbsolar.com.au.

November 2023 Update

Investing in Gulgong

Stubbo Solar will help Australia transition to net
zero carbon emissions, delivering low-cost
renewable energy and jobs for the Central West
region of New South Wales. 

The project will generate enough renewable
energy to power 185,000 average Australian
homes per annum and contribute to Australia’s
domestic and international commitments of
renewable energy development, including
NSW’s target of 50% renewable energy by
2030.  

The project is expected to create about 400
construction jobs over a two-year period and
up to ten long-term jobs over the life of the
project. 

It will also create business and contracting
opportunities for local businesses and
suppliers. 

Helping Australia transition to a      
clean energy future

Construction has commenced on site with around 180 people
working each day on the project. 

Some of the work that has been completed has been the
earthworks for access roads, and pad construction for our site
compound and offices.

Piling installation has begun with  over 10% of the total 123,000
piles installed. 

We have had deliveries of our solar panels to site, with over
300,00 of the 930,000 solar panles needed for the project,
already being housed in our warehouse in Sydney. 

Deliveries of solar components, such as piles, trackers, cables,
and raw materials, such as water, sand and cement will continue
throughout the coming months.

Work on the substation and switchyard foundations will soon
commence and we anticipate that the permitter fencing will be
completed at the end of November.




